
July 10, 2024

To: Carol Luttermer
Living Lakes Canada
202 A, 330 Baker St.
Nelson BC, V1L 4H5

RE:   Access to Kootenay IR 1 to check ground water levels at well #TW08-4;

Dear Carol Luttmer,
Living Lakes Canada is granted access to ʔaq̓am lands forming Kootenay IR 1 for the purposes of checking
the ground water levels at well #TW08-4 on July 11th, 2024.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Skylar Nikkel
Lands & Resources Project Coordinator
snikkel@aqam.net | x3818 | C: 250.427.5874


